
 

 

Parent / Teacher Meetings 

 
There was a great turn out at our 

meetings last week despite the cold, wet 

weather! If you couldn’t attend your child’s 

meeting please talk with the class teacher to 

arrange a suitable time to meet.  
 

 

 

            Calendars 

 
The class calendars are on sale next week in 

the Parents’ Room in the prefabs. Samples of 

each calendar are on the classroom doors for 

you to see over the next few days so that 

everyone can see them before ordering.  

Calendars cost €4 each or €10 for 3. When 

you buy 3 they can be of different classes. 

**The order form is attached to the back of 

the newsletter. 

 

 
Christmas Annuals 

 
Unfortunately the Christmas annuals are now 

sold out.  

 

 

St Vincent De Paul          

Collection 
 

A box will be placed at reception next 

week for you to put any non-perishable food 

items. Please contribute in any way you can. 

This is a very nice gesture on behalf of our 

school & helps us get us in the true spirit of 

Christmas. 

 

 

 

 

Science Week 

12th-19th November 

 

 
This week is Science Week & there are lots of 

events happening across the country which 

you can find out more about 

on www.scienceweek.ie. We apply for the 

Science Award every year & Sr Úna’s class & 

Ms Kivlehan’s class won the draw to go to 

Deansrath Community College Science Fair & 

we had Marine Creatures in the hall today. 

Why not check out some of the websites below 

to do some fun experiments at home. 

10 Easy Science Experiments 
www.youtube.com/watch?v=4MHn9Q5NtdY 
 
http://www.kidsplanet.org/ 

http://www.primaryscience.ie/ 

http://www.weatherwizkids.com/ 

https://kids.nationalgeographic.com/ 

 

 

 

 

Active School Flag 

Family Poster Competition 

 
This week we are officially launching the 

Active Flag in school & we are going to have a 

Family poster competition for all classes- the 

posters must have a slogan about being active. 

The closing date is Friday 17th November. 
We'll have prizes for the best from each class 

group and best slogan will become our Active 

School slogan! We will soon be starting our 

running initiative, which we must have as part 

of our submission. Our initiative will be to 

"Run Around Europe". It involves each 

class running laps around the yard each day (if 

possible).  
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Super Trooper Fitness at Home 

Programme  

We are starting our Super Troopers 

Programme this week. The children fill 
their activity journals every night & Infant 

Classes are encouraged to join in too. The 

activities will take no longer than 10-15mins  

each night & all children have been given the 

Family Wall Chart to join in! The instructions 

for the activities are at the back of the book in 
abc order -see page numbers given. 

Week 2 Activities 

 
1. Dice Running *p.50 

2. Stepping Stones *p.54 

3. Basket Balls *p. 49 

4. Laya 5 Exercise * p.51 

5. Walk, Run, Cycle-Family 2km 

 

Anti-Bullying Training for Parents 

 
The National Parents Council are hosting a 

training event: 

It will give ideas to help you support your 

child regarding issues of bullying 

&  inform you about Anti-Bullying procedure 

for Primary & Post-Primaru Schools 

When: Monday November 20th 

Venue: Maldron Hotel, Tallaght 

Time: 7:30pm 

Admission free! 

 
 

 

Dance in Scoil Nano Nagle

 
 

We are delighted to have Kevin our dance 

teacher back this term. He will be taking 2nd 

Classes & Senior Infants for dance on 

Thursdays for 6 weeks & the children will be 

learning plenty of new moves! Children are 

asked to wear their tracksuits & runners. All 

classes including Early Start will participate in 

the classes over the year. 

 

 

 

Celebrating Diversity Day 

 
South West Clondalkin 

Community Safety 

Forum would like to invite you 

to participate in 

our Celebrating 3 Connecting 

People event to support integration of local 

migrant communities in South West  

12.30pm – 4pm  Tuesday Nov 28th 

 In Bawnogue Community Centre, 

 
We would love to have a group to attend from 

the school. Please fill in the form by Friday 

24th November below if you would like to 

attend. 

------------------------------------------------------ 

 

Diversity Day Event 

 

Name: _____________________________ 

 

Name of Child:___________________ 

   

Teacher’s Name:__________________ 

 

:___________________________ 

 

 

Please return to Ms Neary or drop it in to 

Peggy in the office.  

 

Adult Classes 

 

Knitting Classes 
Starts tomorrow Thursday 16th 
9:15-11:00 

November (6 weeks) 

All levels are welcome!Beginners-Advanced  

Scoil Nano Nagle Parents’ Room 

Lots of ideas for Christmas gifts too! 

Please talk to Ms Neary for more information 

 

 

Fitwalk Programme 

 
Interested in getting a little fitter, 

getting some fresh air, Going for a walk?  

Indoor walks soon in Bawnogue Community 

Centre-date to be confirmed. 

Keep an eye on school noticeboard. 

 


